
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 27, 2017 
 
 

Dear Senator, 

 

As president of the American Family Association (AFA), I issued a press release today 

calling on the U.S. Senate to include two pro-life provisions in H.R.1628, the health care 

reform bill. (See press release below). 

 

The first provision is Hyde Amendment language restricting any federal funding, 

including tax credits, from being used for abortion. The other provision is defunding all 

abortion providers, including Planned Parenthood. Federal funds made available to 

abortion providers should be reallocated to community health centers not performing 

elective abortions and not affiliated with the abortion industry. 

 

As the discussion draft of Senate Amendment to H.R.1628 and other amendments are 

debated and voted on, I urge you to support these two provisions protecting and 

advancing the sanctity of human life. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tim Wildmon 

 


